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Goal One – Learning 

Our shift to Competency-Based Education is 

picking up steam. Our Vanguard teachers - 

Mrs. Mastny, Mrs. Mandru, Mrs. Herndon & 

Mrs. Eiland - took the lead on organizing our 

assessment and feedback framework, and 

then shared this vision with our staff during 

the last SIP Day. Teachers have already begun 

implementing CBE-aligned work in the 

classroom. In 5th grade, one student 

celebrated a 92% on his pre-assessment. 

After rescoring the pre-assessment with the 

CBE tool, he was able to identify an “I Can” 

statement he needed to improve. This shift to 

competency-based education will have a 

significant impact on our students’ ability to 

own their own learning!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Goal Two – Whole Student Development 
Mrs. Sanchez, our Student Experience Coordinator, has 

taken the lead in organizing student-created clubs. 

These clubs are rooted in our core values and beliefs 

and have been an incredible success at Prairieview - 

over 80 students have been involved in 5 new clubs, 

with even more on the horizon. While these do not 

relate directly to academics, John Hattie’s research 

supports these kinds of experiences for our students. Involvement in clubs provides social connections and a sense 

of identity, increases engagement and motivation in school, and helps develop self-efficacy and confidence. Great 

job, Panthers!  

 

Goal Three – Environment 
Winter weather means more indoor recess, which can be tough for our students! Inside 

both the lunchroom and the indoor recess areas, our supervisors have taken steps to create 

more opportunities to build relationships and interact positively. Mrs. Csorba has opened 

the LRC for hands-on play and activities. Carts in both lunch and indoor recess rotate out 

games and activities that have continued to engage students. This month our students also 

took steps to become leaders in non-classroom places like the bus. Students helped design 

CHAMPS posters to extend our in-school expectations to their bus rides. As students share 

these expectations with their classmates, we’ll see CHAMPS posters in our buses!  

 

 


